
January 20th, 2025 

Dear AVSFA Members, 

The 2025 Spring Zone Meeting of the Auxiliary to the Virginia State Firefighters Association, Inc. 
will be held on April 11th and 12th, 2025 hosted by the Hose Company #4 Auxiliary. Our theme 
for this weekend will be a garden tea party!  

All activities will be held at the: 
Port Republic Road Emergency Response Station 
Station 41 
2654 Port Republic Road 
Harrisonburg, VA 22801 

A block of rooms are available for those needing accommodations and the group rate is $94.00 
per room. The group event number for booking is #9362009382.  Please call the Hotel 
directly to make reservations at 540-534-6311, and connect to the FRONT DESK to make 
your reservations.

Extended Stay America Premier Suites 
1619 Spring Port Dr. 
Harrisonburg, VA 22801 
540-534-6311

Please RSVP with how many members will be attending by April 1st, 2025. 
Call, Text, or Email: 

Ayla Hottel                                                         Carol Stickley 
540-820-2952

 or 

aylalandis@gmail.com
540-560-2427 
spotlady@gmail.com

All members attending are asked to pay the registration fee to the host company upon arrival. 
The cost per person is $15. Some auxiliaries pay as a group and others pay individually. Cash 
and checks made to the host auxiliary are acceptable.  

We ask that for our donations to a community organization members donate smoke alarms OR 
carbon monoxide detectors that will be distributed to those who need them in the local 
community throughout Rockingham County.  
Monetary donations may be made in person at the meeting that will fund the purchases of 
smoke alarms/CO alarms that will be given to Rockingham County Fire and Rescue for 
distribution.  

Stay tuned for an agenda with times and further details! We look forward to seeing you all soon! 

Sincerely, 
Members of Hose Company #4 Auxiliary 
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